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AEON PROGRESS SUMMARY

• Due diligence. Aeon has completed extensive due diligence on the City’s Barton-
Tiffany lands, and now has a robust understanding of the current state of the site.

• Preliminary concept plan. Aeon will today unveil draft conceptual renderings to 
facilitate community consultation to inform a final proposed plan for the Studio 
District.

• Securing the campus. Team Aeon has acquired interests in three buildings in the 
immediate area, 120,000 sq ft on 8+ acres, to form part of the Studio District 
campus.
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you.

info@aeonstudiogroup.com

www.aeonstudiogroup.com


